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Short-Term Rentals – Proposed Process 

File ID: DCA23-0002k09/24/2024

September 
24, 2024

• No staff presentation regarding proposed code amendments, Council deliberation, nor action taken to allow 
time for public hearing notification.

• Staff presentation will address the upcoming proposed process as it relates to consideration of the code 
amendments.

October 15, 
2024

• Staff to present proposed code amendments as recommended by the Planning and Zoning Commission 
during Work Session. 

• City Council could give staff direction at this Work Session to make changes to the proposed code 
amendments.

October 22, 
2024

• Full staff presentation regarding the proposed code amendments.

• Public Hearing to allow for public comments regarding the proposed code amendments.

• Council deliberation and possible action taken.
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